
Staff Representative Group recap from meeting on January 20th, 2021 

 SRG discussed potential changes to staff years of service awards. Most staff were in support of 

changing from years of service at Terry to years of service at UGA. 

 SRG discussed merging BAPS with SRG. It was decided that instead, one or more members of 

SRG/BAPS would serve as a liaison between the two groups. 

 Surplus items can be dropped off at the Chicopee complex. It is not necessary to pay for surplus 

employees to pick up items from the BLC. 

The Terry College Staff Representative Group is a collection of elected staff members representing each 

department within Terry. This organization strives to foster community among classified staff through 

advocacy and open communication. The SRG serves as a channel of communication between classified 

staff and administrators to address issues of concern and interest within the college. If you have an item 

you would like to see addressed at our next meeting, please contact your department's SRG 

representative or SRG chair, Taylor Worley (tworley@uga.edu). 


